
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
    April was an amazing, yet very busy month!
We helped support Southern Regional
Conference; we had Bro and Sis Hanscom
with us. We were so blessed with their
ministry, such a wealth of knowledge and
experience. We also had wonderful teaching
sessions on Friday night, with the men being
taught by  Bro Hanscom and the women by
Sis Hanscom. The next day there was a Men’s
event and a Women’s event, a great time of
fellowship! We also supported several youth
events.
The new school year began for our boys this
month. They had a sports day event with their
school that had almost 30 kids and their
families in attendance! Henry won second in
shotput!

We are thanking God for two people baptized
in the wonderful name of Jesus this month!
We are seeing revival come to Japan! 

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS
 Thank you to everyone who prayed for
Naomi, she had her gallbladder surgery
and everything went well! She is now on
the road to recovery. Please continue to
keep her in your prayers.

Please keep AYC Japan in your prayers as it
will begin at the end of May; Pray God
would call young people to this harvest
through this trip. 
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